
1

Lee, Chris

From: Elizabeth Hammer <elizabethhammer@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 3:21 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: 7930 W. Clinton Ave.

To The Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee: 
 
As a resident of the far northwest side of Milwaukee, since 1982, I am asking you to deny the 
request to change the zoning to allow the development of the juvenile correctional facility at 7930 W. 
Clinton Ave. 
 
There is nothing about having a Type 1 Prison Facility, built in your neighborhood, that says 
success.  Our community on the far northwest side of Milwaukee has taken numerous hits and we 
are exhausted from City Hall not supporting us.  We've seen our businesses close at an alarming rate 
and the business communities are having a difficult time getting employees to come into Milwaukee 
to work because of the perception of crime.  That perception of crime may or may not be accurate 
but it is an enormous issue and our neighborhoods are suffering from it.   
 
If you allow this Prision to move forward in getting built, do you really think we will see any future 
economic growth? 
 
I ask that you vote no and show the residents in these neighborhoods that you support them. 
 
Thank you 
 
Liz Hammer 
5839 W. Helena St. 
Milwaukee, WI   53223 

 You don't often get email from elizabethhammer@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important 


